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U.S. Nuclear Reguletory Com
Regior I1I
799 foosevelt Road

. &

blen Ellyn, I 60137

Dear Sirs:

Enclosed please find in duplicate Woodlawn Hospital's

renewal application ior our NRC license. If you should have
any questions regarcing this information, please contact Mr.
baniel Ho, Chief Radiologic Technicologist.

cincerely

Michael L. Gordon
Executive Director




